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Date: September 23, 2011 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of Engineering and Technology Laboratory Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Rd. 
Columbia MD 21046 
 
Subject:     Request for deferral of authorization date regarding Class II permissive 

change application for FCC ID: BCG-E2380A and BCG-E2380B 
 
FCC ID:    BCG-E2380A and BCG-E2380B 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Pursuant to Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission’s rules (47 CFR §§ 0.457, 
0.459), Apple Inc. hereby requests the deferral of the authorization date for the 
application for Class II permissive change referenced above. 
 
Apple requests that the Commission defers the authorization date of the application for 
Class II permissive change, to October 4th, 2011, 2:00pm PST. 
 
The information in this Class II permissive change relates to products that will not be 
announced by Apple until the requested authorization date, and is highly confidential. 
This information has been disclosed only to those required to maintain its confidentiality. 
As a result, disclosure of the authorization by the Commission before that date would 
reveal unannounced product information and would harm Apple by giving competitors an 
unfair market advantage . 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Tiberiu Muresan      
Apple Inc. 
Wireless Certification Manager 
1 Infinite Loop MS 35-3MP 
Cupertino CA 95014 
408-974-4968  
tmuresan@apple.com 


